Village Board Meeting
January 2024

Streets

2011 truck went to McCarthy tire for front end repairs.
The Guys handled the first winter “storm” very well.
Marks truck needs winter tires. Waiting on McCarthy tire for pricing.

Water

Plant is running smoothly.
Our annual inspection went very well.
Our comprehensive performance evaluation will be the week of May 6.

Must repair both power boxes for filter turbidity meters. We think the fuses blew in
both.

Sewer

The plant is running fine.

Mark passed his exam for the Basic Operations Course. He went to Morrisville last week
for his laboratory class. He has one left in February for Activated Sludge.

Will be working with Lamont engineers soon regarding Warnerville sewer project.



